
GANZGANZ SPONSORS: � Lyn McAllister Music � The Mojo Room - Platinum Music Creations
� Music Works � Jansen � Audio Zephyr � Piano Traders - The Martin Shop

 NEXT MEETING: 3rd Wednesday of February 2011 from 8.00pm            Members $5  Non-members $15
GANZ™ provides professional audio and lighting
Lyn McAllister Music provides a Martin DM Dreadnaught acoustic-electric guitar (or bring your guitar)

GANZGANZ™VENUE: 
Ponsonby Cruising Club,  

Westhaven, Auckland  
(above Sitting Duck Café)

Fantastic venue
Free parking

 Cheap drinks
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Guitar Association of New ZealandTMGG

Open 
Mic. 
Open mic is at 
8pm before the 
main act every 3rd 
Wednesday of the 
month.  
Time for you all to 
get up and play 
guitar. You are 
invited to put your 
name down and 
play. 
Use your own 
guitar or use 
the acoustic-
electric Martin 
DM Dreadnaught 
provided by Lynn 
McAllister Music.

Guitar 
Jam
Acoustic jam and 
Electric Jam every 
Wednesday.  Bring 
songs to share or 
join in with ours.

Contact Dennis
021 419 890
or email
reeve@wibble.net

Wed 8th  Christmas Jam

BIG DECEMBER!BIG DECEMBER!

Wed 1st  GANZ AGM

Wed 15th  The Featherbones Tour
2010 APRA award winner
MATT LANGLEY

support by
from Australia  CAITLIN HARNETT

th b T



MARTIN GUITAR SHOP
A Division Of Piano Traders Ltd

 
90 Mt Eden Rd, Auckland - PH 0800 505 003

www.martinguitarshop.co.nz
hazel@martinguitarshop.co.nz

LYN McALLISTER MUSIC LTD
Importers of:

Calato, C F Martin Deering Fishman Gotoh Kyser 
Rhythm Tech, Rico, Sabine, Shubb

P O Box 90014, Auckland
Telephone:  303 4936  Fax:  366 0281

www.g2d.co.nz - guitar effects pedals

Mainline MusicWorks Takapuna:
42 Taharoto Rd, Tel 486-2285
Mainline MusicWorks Greenlane:
219-221 Great South Rd, Tel 523-1426
Atwaters MusicWorks (Auckland):
141 Hobson Street (city), Tel 303-1919

10% discount to GANZ members on presentation of your current membership card

Jansen
Professional Audio & Lighting

For all your pro audio & lighting needs

246 Khyber Pass Rd, Grafton, Auckland
163 St Asaph St, Christchurch

www.jansen.co.nz
20% discount to GANZ members on presentation of your current membership card

www.platinummusiccreations.com

THE MOJO ROOM
Recording Studio – perfect for the smaller Project
Reg Keyworth Creative Director ph 09424 8959

Army Bay, Auckland

Contact:

warren@audiozephyr.co.nz

www.audiozephyr.co.nz

Ph: 021 703 071

MEMBERSHIP FORM    GU I TAR  ASSOCIA T ION OF NZ 2010/2011

Mr / Ms  _________________________________________________________________________________
Email Address (for the newsletter) ____________________________________________________________
Home Phone __________________ Work Phone __________________ Mobile _________________
Postal address   __________________________________________________________________________

Please make your cheque out to GANZ and mail with the completed form to: GANZ c/o P O Box 34 952, Birkenhead, Auckland

Membership Type
(please tick box) Double Full - $80.00

Couple
Parent/Dependant Child

Single Full - $65.00 Single Concession - $45.00
Student
Senior Citizen

Benefi ciary

Corporate/Sponsorship 
memberships also 

available – contact Dennis 
Reeve

021 419 890

So... we are rapidly closing in on the end of a year which has had it’s ups and downs.... all the 
effort put in by the regular offenders at the jams is greatly appreciated... (we  have even had  Real 
Music  expressed on several memorable occasions) and surprisingly,  the occasional Ponsonby 
Cruising Club regular customer staying late to appreciate the performance. This helps us to drag out 
great performances and experience the odd bathe in the glow of heartfelt applause etc.

But wait there’s more... We have some really great stuff still to come, the AGM on Wednesday  the 1st 
December, Christmas Jam on the 8th December (bring your instrument and some food to share).  Our special 
guest on the 15th is 2010 Apra songwriting award winner Matt Langley promoting his brand new album. He 
will be supported by Aussie songstress, Caitlin Harnett. 

What a great way to end 2010 !!!  

We are looking forward to the new year with renewed enthusiasm,  ready to 
appreciate and support our members as we move towards 2011.  (Who would have 
thought that we would last this long?)  I never imagined I would ever get to 40 let 
alone much bigger numbers..... and still be playing the guitar with friends like you’se!! 

Meantime, happy holidays and

Keep Noodlin’ - Dennis Reeve, Prez.

Don’t Fret the Small StuffDon’t Fret the Small Stuff


